

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

11.02.2012

Information Letter no. 05-2012

Dear Member Federations,

We just want to remind you to our previous letter which asked for your nomination of referees for the next European U-23 Championships in Bratislava. Please watch the deadline **19.02.2012**!!!

The Referees Commission will not accept any nominations afterwards and will decide very fast about the final selection of referees.

Please also note that we need your referees' email address, together with his birthdate and FIE category (categories). And don't forget that we also welcome female referees.

If you have already nominated a referee – ignore this letter.

Best regards,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Tel. +49 8142 597077, FAX 597079
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
www.eurofencing.info